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    ==Committee Requested== 
    Committee: Public Works Committee 
 
 
    ==Requestor Information== 
      Name of Individual: Suzanne Mammel 
 
      Name of Organization: Hamilton-Halton Home Builders' 
 Association 
 
      Contact Number: 905-575-3344 
 
      Email Address: smammel@hhhba.ca 
 
      Mailing Address: 1112 Rymal Road East, Hamilton, Ontario, 
 L8W 3N7 
 
      Reason(s) for delegation request: At the June 6th, 2018 
 GIC meeting, Suzanne Mammel would like to speak to council 
 regarding unresolved water main approval issues, and make 
 recommendations for items to include master-water, 
 wastewater, and servicing studies. This is important as these 
 unresolved issues directly affect the HHHBA and their 
 members. 
 
      Will you be requesting funds from the City? No 
 
      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? No  
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